
Year 3 Newsletter 
Autumn Term 2 2022-23  

 

Welcome back! We hope you’ve all taken the time to rest and recuperate over the half term. 

We look forward to these coming weeks and of course the lead up to Christmas celebrations!  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

We thank you for your support this academic year; we hope to continue in the fantastic way it 

has started. Please speak to your child’s class teacher about any questions or concerns you 

may have throughout the term. 

Mr. Delaney, Mrs. Greenbank and Ms. Sladden 

 

 

The Compass Curriculum 
Moving on from our focus on Art and Geography, this term year 3 will be focussing on History, Music and 

DT as well as our core lessons. In History children will be learning about the Stone Age. Our DT learning will 

be all about Programming. We have noticed a deeper level of engagement and understanding since 

teaching the discrete lessons and are looking forward to the fantastic learning we will see this term.  

Christmas celebrations! 
 

Year 3 will be taking part in rehearsals for the 

Christmas concert, so please do listen out for any 

songs that can be rehearsed at home to 

maximise those beautiful singing voices for our 

performances! 

 

We look forward to other events such as 

Christmas jumper day, Christmas dinner day and 

the school Christmas fayre!  

 

Keep your eyes peeled for key dates and 

arrangements which will be sent to you in emails 

and texts over the next coming weeks. 

 

 
 

 

Home time 

 
Continuing from last term please 

ensure that you are arriving promptly 

at 3:30pm to collect your child from 

the playground. If somebody 

different is collecting your child, it is 

essential you notify the office and 

your child’s class teacher in 

advance. If we have not been 

advised about a change in pick up, 

we will not allow your child to leave 

until we have spoken to you directly. 

Parents who are late to pick up their 

child regularly may be fined. 

Uniform 
Please label all items of your child’s school 

uniform. Please remember that children should 

be wearing a school jumper/cardigan that has 

the school logo on it. Children are only permitted 

to wear black school shoes or trainers; boots are 

not allowed. Please ensure your child takes their 

earrings out before school, as they are not 

permitted due to health and safety regulations. 

 

Weather 
As the weather is colder and much wetter, we ask 

that you send your child in an appropriate coat 

that has their name clearly labelled. Children are 

still likely to remove their coats on the playground 

on a warmer day and last term we had a significant 

number of children who misplaced their coats as 

well as jumpers. We also recommend that you 

provide your child with a water bottle – the children 

are able to refill these during the day. 

 

Value of the Month 
This term, we will explore the 

values of Peace and 

Tolerance.  

 

PE days 
3JD – Monday 

3LG – Wednesday 

3SS – Tuesday 

 

Please ensure your child’s PE 

kit is suitable for the cold 

weather that is inevitable this 

term. All items of PE kit should 

be labelled with your child’s 

name. 

 

 


